
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

File: 4914.00 

Environment Act Licence No. 2612 RR 

 

 February 5, 2016 

 

Mr. Monty Peckover. 

Evergreen Environmental Technologies 

Box 947 

Minnedosa, MB  R0J 1E0 

Via Email: evergreentech@xplornet.ca  

 

Dear Mr. Peckover: 

 
Re:  Evergreen Environmental Technologies – Extension Approved Notice of Alteration 

 

Thank you for your letter dated January 18, 2016 in which you requested an extension to 

the deadline of March 31, 2016 for the approved minor alteration to Environment Act Licence 

2612 RR.  You indicated that funding for the gasification pilot project is in the process of being 

secured. Your request has been approved and the new deadline to complete the demonstration 

project is March 31, 2017. Please note that all requirements stipulated on the approved notice of 

alteration are valid until the demonstration project is completed.  

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Mr. Eshetu Beshada of this 

office at (204) 945-7023. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

“original signed by” 

 

Tracey Braun, M.Sc. 

Director 

 

 

c: Don Labossiere/ Tim Prawdzik - Environmental Compliance and Enforcement Branch 

 Cory Switzer/ Eshetu Beshada - Environmental Approvals Branch 

 Brian Reynolds, Celtic Power & Machining  

 Jerry Green, Sigma Professional Engineering,  

 Wendy Bulloch, Southwest Regional Development Corporation 
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